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26 November 2024 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please note that the IPCD conference was previously approved through the British Psychological 
Society CPD approval scheme. This scheme has now been replaced by a new CPD Quality Mark 
scheme which does not accept applications from conferences. As a result of these changes to the 
eligibility criteria for the scheme, the BPS will no longer approve the IPCD conference from 2025 
onwards. This in no way reflects on the quality of the event or the content provided.  
 
 
 
 
BPS Professional Practice and Development Team 
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